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Hello family. HJ CheonBo Special Event. English Cheon Shim 
Won workshop. Japanese Cheon Shim Won workshop. 2nd 40-
day Cheon Shim Won workshop. International news. Japan 
updates.  

   

 

   

Happy New Year! As we step into the new year, we want to take a 
moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your support 

throughout the past year. 2024 is full of exciting opportunities, 
and we're thrilled to have you on this journey with us.  

There will be no Wednesday newsletter.  
   

Events 
   

HJ CheonBo Special Event 
   



 

 

    

We invite you to join us for the IPEC HJ CheonBo Event in Las Vegas on January 4. 

Secure your spot today by registering now—don't miss this opportunity!  

   

Register Here 

 

   

 

   

English Cheon Shim Won 7-Day Workshop 
   



 

 

    

We are pleased to announce the upcoming English Cheon Shim Won workshop, 

taking place from January 5-11. Click below to register today!  

   

Register Here 

 

   

 

   

Japanese Cheon Shim Won Kodan 7-Day 
Workshop 

   



 

 

    

The 11th Kodan Cheon Shim Won workshop is coming your way on Jan. 19-25. 

Don't miss out and register today!  

   

Register Here 

 

   

 

   

2nd HJ Cheon Shim Won Spiritual 40-Day 
Workshop 

   



 

 

    

Did you know that there will be a 2nd Cheon Shim Won 40-day workshop 

happening in Las Vegas? The workshop will go from Saturday, February 1 to 

Wednesday, March 12. With so many inspiring testimonies from the first one, this 

time it could be your chance to have an incredible, faith reinvigorating experience. 

Don't miss your chance and register below! 

   

Register Here 

 

   

 

   



 

 

News 
   

International News 
Messages by True Parents and news on the global movement. 

   

 

   

 

   

Japan 
   

Appeal Rejected: "Abdication of Judiciary's 
Role" 

   



 

 

    

The organization had sought damages from Nippon Television and journalist 

Yoshifu Arita (有田芳生) for alleged defamation. Presiding Judge Akifumi Ota (太田晃

詳) ruled that while Arita's statements did diminish the social reputation of the 

organization, they were "made with the aim of contributing to the public interest" 

and "did not exceed the boundaries of opinion or commentary." As such, the court 

dismissed the appeal filed by the organization. 

   

Read More 

 

   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to The Newsletter. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    

Have Feedback? Contact Us 

   

    

 
 

 


